July 16, 2012
Mr. David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
BY EMAIL to records@utc.wa.gov 
Re:  	Docket No. UE-120802 (Puget Sound Energy)
Joint Comments of RNP and NW Energy Coalition

Dear Mr. Danner,
I am submitting the attached Joint Comments of Renewable Northwest Project and NW Energy Coalition in response to the Commission’s June 5, 2012, Notice of Opportunity to Comment on Puget Sound Energy’s Report Concerning its Annual Reporting Requirements Regarding its Progress in Meeting its Renewable Resource Targets During the Preceding Year Pursuant to RCW 19.285.040 and WAC 480-109-040.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that these Joint Comments cover all three utilities’ I-937 renewables reports and that an identical copy is being filed in each of the following three dockets: UE-120802 (PSE), UE-120791 (Avista), and UE-120813 (Pacific Power).
Please contact me if there are any problems with the files. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,
[image: ]
Megan Decker
Chief Counsel
Renewable Northwest Project
421 SW 6th Avenue, Suite 1125
Portland, OR 97204
(503) 223-4544
megan@rnp.org
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